ABOUT THE CONDUCT OF THE INTERVIEW PHASE OF THE COMPETITION FOR THE PUBLIC DEFENDER'S
WORK

16.12.2016 14:45

We invite the candidates who have succeeded in the written phase of the competitions for the public
defender’s work to take part in the interview phase of the competition that is to take place in the
Chamber of Advocates of RA (address: Yerevan city, Zaqyan 2 street, 4-th floor, room num. 12) on the
22-nd of December 2016 from 11:00.

What refers to the exact hour of the interview, each candidate will be informed individually by an email.
The candidates will be invited to the interview according to the alphabetical order of their surnames.
The candidates have to arrive to the interview with an examination paper and an advocate license or a
passport.

Competition committee
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